
 

 

 

July 6, 2018 

 

Attention: All Mazda Dealership General, Service, and Parts Managers  

 

Subject: Warranty Vehicle Inquiry still displays open Recall 9416E or 0617A for Mazda6, 

Mazdaspeed6 and MPV and open Recall 2618F Takata Passenger Frontal Air Bag Inflator  

 

As advised in our dealer communication yesterday Recall 2618F launched today for all unrepaired 

Mazda6, Mazdaspeed6 and MPV vehicles previously in Recalls 9416E or 0617A.  Due to a technical 

issue last night these vehicles still show as Open in Warranty Vehicle Inquiry for these three models 

for Recalls 9416E or 0617A.  We have been informed by IT that the concern will be fixed by Monday 

July 9th, 2018.  If you encounter a VIN with both recalls displayed please complete the Open recall 

2618F as parts are available for this repair.   

  

All RX-8 vehicles will remain open in 9416E, 0617A and 2018A and are unaffected by this issue.  

Please repair the RX-8 vehicles under these recalls  

We apologize for any inconvenience. Your understanding and support in carrying out this recall 

campaign are greatly appreciated. 

 

Safety Matters. Your Safety is Important to Mazda. 

 

Sincerely,  

  

Akira Ikemoto 

Director, Technical Services Division  

Mazda North American Operations 

 

 



 

 


